WPA-PAE General Meeting March 4, 2011

Meeting called to order at 8:10 PM
[bookmark: _GoBack]Review of minutes-no minutes presented.  Error in printing.
Treasurer’s Report:  Total balance $12,015.90.   Greg Bell will check on the pre-paid US Postage balance since we no longer use bulk mailing for the monthly newsletter.  
Membership:  Dave P. reported that the current membership stands a t 175.  Several members were introduced.
Scholarship:  Kevin K. shared that currently there are no applicants for the chapter scholarship. The deadline is March 31, 2011.  Applications are available on-line.
Newsletter:  The April newsletter will be electronic.  Make sure that your email address is updated on the state site in order to receive the email newsletter.
Legislation:  Les S. spoke about land use management, the Excise tax and House Bill 1847.  The Washington Aviation Coalition continues to strategize around these issues.
Bylaws Review team:  no work to date.
GA Day:  John S. reported that the key committee chairs have been named.  Boeing Credit Union will be on site with as cash machine.  The Imagine Children’s Museum will be present and Boeing announced that there may be a 747 on display.   A volunteer sign up sheet was passed around seeking support for the event to be held on May 21, 2011.
President’s report:  Dave W. reported on the new budget allocations for the 5 major areas of the chapter:  1.GA Day-$3,500.00, 2. Xmas Party-$2,700.00, 3. Aviation Academy-$1,700.00, 4. Chapter Hangar Party- $1,000.00, and 5.Miscellaneous-$500.00.  Total budget for 2011=$9,400.00. 
New Business: Dave W. reported that Bob Robert Hamilton is no longer able to be the chapter program coordinator.  He called for a volunteer to step forward.   No volunteer at this time.
A question was raised about the chapter paying for fuel for the GA Day, for young eagle pilots.  A member reported that the Young Eagles are not allowed to accept donations, thus the discussion was dropped.
Main program:  Long Nguyen, Aviation photographer presented photos, tips and suggestions for safe flying while taking photos, as well as ideas for editing for composition, touch ups, etc.  All enjoyed the excellent “wow” images and the information shared.
